
More Staff in Year 1 

   

               

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bevilacqua 

       Class Teacher 

 

         

 

        Mrs Blewitt 

      Group Leader 

 

 

          

    

Mrs Rogers  

  Teaching assistant 

 

 

 

    Mrs Davy 

     Teaching Assistant 

 

 

 

Miss Withers 

Teaching  Assistant 
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      Miss Seymour 

     Class Mentor 

 

 

 

  

  

      Miss Evans 

       Class Mentor              

 

                                                            

 

Mrs Hillman 

Class Mentor 

 

 

Miss Mansell 

  Teaching Assistant 

 

        

 

                 

Miss Haddock 

Teaching Assistant 
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        Mrs Smith  

        Phase leader/ 

        Reading Leader 

 

 

 

          

          Mrs Edwards 

         Teacher 1E 

 

 

Miss Humphries 

   Teaching Assistant    

 

      

 

Miss Sands 

      1S Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information for your grown ups. 

PE: 

In Year 1 every child has PE twice a 
week.  

On these days children need to 
have their hair tied back and     
earrings removed.  

It will help your child if they can dress and undress 
themselves so that they can put their PE Kits on.  
Please encourage your child to practise between now 
and September.  

School provide the PE kits which are kept in school and 
washed on a regular basis.  

In  Year 1  we  
believe ALL  
children should enjoy 
reading and listening 
to stories.  We hope 
that you can find time 
each day to share a 
book with your child.  
 
 

 
Each Child will receive a   
reading bag, reading book and 
reading record. Please  
encourage your child to read 
every day and to bring their 
reading pack to school every 
day.  
 

 
 
 

 
 
Homework is given out on  
Fridays and should be  
returned by Wednesday.  
Please help your child  
complete their  

Mrs Whitworth 

Teaching Assistant 

 

 

Hello 

So it’s time to move into Year 1.  

We are looking forward to meeting you and 
your grown ups. 

We thought you might like to know about 
some of the learning and fun you will          
be joining in with in Year 1. Also we thought 
we would  introduce you to the staff you will 
be working with in Year 1.   

So please read the information enclosed 
and if you do have any questions just ask 
anyone of us.  

We look forward to beginning your Year 1 
learning journey.  

 

Mrs Bate 

HLTA 


